August 1, 2012

Dear Gallatin County Board of Education:

I, Katie Ramsey, will be taking maternity leave during the 2012-2013 school year.  My anticipated due date is December 7, 2012. Therefore, I am writing this letter to request maternity leave starting when I deliver my baby girl. 

Thanks,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Katie Ramsey
